
 
The VTF meeting is open to all members of both VSTA and VEAES, and will be co-chaired by 
representatives from each local. The meeting details will be provided on the VSTA website. 

 

Local bargaining has concluded and the union and the employer 
representatives reached a proposed settlement. The purpose of 
this meeting is to inform the members of the changes to the local 
language. 
 

The ratification vote will not occur at the GM.  
Voting to ratify the contract will be conducted through Simply Voting, facilitated by the 

BCTF.  More voting details will be provided at the meeting. 
 

Vancouver Teachers’ Federation 
Active members of either the Vancouver Secondary Teachers’ Association (VSTA)  

or Vancouver Elementary and Adult Educators’ Society (VEAES) 

GENERAL MEETING 
Wednesday, April 23, 2025 

4:00 pm 
Tupper Secondary—Cafeteria 

419 East 24th Avenue 


